
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

12. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM 
 
 The Chairman sought the approval of the Subcommittee to introduce a supplementary report on the 

impact of changes to the Recovered Materials Foundation Board of Trustees. 
 
 The reasons why the report was not on the agenda and why the matter could not wait until the next 

were explained to the Subcommittee. 
 
 It was resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting. 
 
 


